

May 12, 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We are contacting you today to inform you that your child may have been exposed at <u>Marshall</u> <u>Elementary School</u> to someone who tested positive for COVID-19. The exposure date(s): <u>May 9, 10 2022.</u>

It is not necessary for your child to quarantine at this time and they may remain at school. However, if they develop any symptoms or test positive, please keep them home and fill out the Health Reporting Form at https://bit.ly/MSDHealthReportingForm2021. Continue to monitor for symptoms for the next two weeks.

If you have questions about COVID-19 protocols in Marysville School District, please contact Tracy Souza, Director of COVID-19 Student Health and Safety at (360) 965-0076.

Sincerely,

Your COVID Response Team